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Dear Parent/Carer,

OFSTED
A huge thank you to all staff, students and parents/carers for their input during our Ofsted
inspection this week. We were last inspected in March of 2020 so this was not an
unexpected visit. We cannot share any outcomes at this stage as the report will need to be
quality assured by Ofsted. What I will say is that we are all incredibly proud of how
responsive, articulate and transparent our students were during the two day visit. They
exuded authenticity and were an absolute credit to the school. As soon as I can I will share
our outcome.

CHILD ON CHILD ABUSE
As part of our new routines we are focussing intently on ‘boisterous’ behaviour. This
essentially involves inappropriate touching of an overly physical nature and is an invasion of
personal space. It can be a particular issue between friends when one friend feels they
cannot speak up about their discomfort. These acts fall into the safeguarding definition of
‘child on child’ abuse. Next week we will be delivering a video assembly on this issue to
students to ensure they understand why this is defined as child on child abuse and why it
will be logged as such on our safeguarding monitoring system. We all have the right not to
have our private space invaded.

TRIP SCHEDULE
In order to help you plan financially for forthcoming trips the finance department has asked
me to share our trips itinerary for the year with dates and costs. We fully appreciate that
these are great opportunities but in the current climate they do need to be carefully
planned for:

Take care - Mr Brierly
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REMINDERS & NOTICES
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Half-term begins - Friday 25 October
Year 11 consultation evening - Thursday 7 November
Year 11 into 6th form evening (6-8pm) - Thursday 14 November

CAN YOU HELP WITH MOCK CAREERS INTERVIEWS?

We are looking for interviewers to help with our year 11 Mock interviews taking place
9am-12pm on Thursday 24th October. If you are able to support this event please email Mrs
Sinacore, our Careers Adviser tsinacore@johncolet.co.uk

CURRENT VACANCIES

● Learning Support Assistants
● Casual Exam Invigilators

Please check our website for further details here.

PARKING - REMINDER

A PLEA : Please could you ensure that you do not park in or block access to the
Wendover Health Centre. IT IS NOT A DROP OFF ZONE and car issues are beginning to
impact significantly on the centre’s ability to operate effectively. Thank you.

SAFEGUARDING SPOTLIGHT

SEXTORTION
Young people are more vulnerable than ever due to the amount of time they typically spend
online. With this in mind, the National Crime Agency (NCA) has, earlier this week sent an alert
out to all schools nationally regarding “sextortion” and its prevalence. Please see this link for
further information.

SAFEGUARDING LEADS & INFORMATION

If parents have any concerns about this
practice or, believe that any young person
at John Colet School might be at risk, then
please do contact one of the members of
our Safeguarding Team via

safeguarding@johncolet.co.uk
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https://www.johncolet.co.uk/about/vacancies/
https://www.nationalcrimeagency.gov.uk/news/nca-issues-urgent-warning-about-sextortion
mailto:safeguarding@johncolet.co.uk
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SAFEGUARDING ADVICE FOR PARENTS : Click HERE for practical tips
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1q--CU3R3BPKucrI-ROXMY4mnlKIskBC9/view?usp=drive_link
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TOOLED UP - SUPPORT FOR PARENTS

Last Friday was World Teacher Day, so here
at Tooled Up we’re thinking about how to
support our children at school and making the
most of the parent-teacher relationship.

The season of Parents’ Evenings is coming up for many families, so how can that
conversation between parents and teachers be a fruitful one? This resource covers 30 Things
You Might Say To Teachers At Parents’ Evenings, with plenty of ideas to keep conversations
positive and constructive. Partnership between teacher and parent gives children the best
possible chance of thriving.

As parents, we will always be our children’s first teacher so this is the perfect week to reflect
on what we are doing at home to cultivate intellectual curiosity, to inspire dialogue and to
develop our children’s thinking skills. No matter what subject they are learning about in school,
parents can complement that learning by showing a general interest and asking their children
to teach them something!

Sustaining motivation for learning is something many parents are interested in. One way to do
this is to consider how we praise our children. This podcast with Neuroscientist, Paul
Howard-Jones describes effective praise as focusing on a child’s perseverance rather than
their performance. He also suggests taking your child aback with your praise. If the feedback
that you offer feels novel or surprising, it is more likely to be motivating.

October is going to be a busy season of webinars for Tooled Up parents! Always check the
Events page on our site to see what is coming up.

Parents interested in learning more smartphone-free childhoods can enjoy this webinar on
the 9th October. For those interested in research on gaming and its impact on teen wellbeing,
tune into this webinar with Professor Paul Etchells on 14th October.
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https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/tips-to-try/30-things-you-might-say-to-teachers-at-parents-evening
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/tips-to-try/30-things-you-might-say-to-teachers-at-parents-evening
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/article/cultivating-young-childrens-curiosity
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/tips-to-try/65-topics-for-dinnertime-chat
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/video/developing-our-childrens-thinking-skills
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/resource/podcast/dr-kathy-weston-talks-with-professor-paul-howard-jones-motivating-learning-during-the-covid-19-school-closures
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/events
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/events/what-exactly-is-a-smartphone-free-childhood-and-how-might-parents-implement-one
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/events/the-truth-about-gaming
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TEACHER TRAINING

Teacher Training opportunities with Astra SCITT from September 2024
Whether you or someone you know is a recent graduate or potential career switcher, teaching
offers a rewarding, challenging and varied career. John Colet School works in partnership
with Astra School Centred Initial Teacher Training to provide training for new primary and
secondary teachers on a full-time or part-time basis. Astra works in partnership with over sixty
local schools across Buckinghamshire and all courses lead to Qualified Teacher Status (QTS)
and most applicants also study for the Postgraduate Certificate in Education (PGCE).
Generous tax-free bursaries are available in many secondary subjects and all courses are
eligible for student finance. Applications for teacher training are made through DfE Apply.

Do contact Astra (hello@astra-alliance.com)/01494 787573 if you would like to know more.
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http://www.astra-alliance.com/
https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-teacher-training
mailto:hello@astra-alliance.com
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FREE ON-LINE YOUTH SUPPORT FROM BUCKS
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FUNDED TRAINING OPPORTUNITY

See below for training opportunities for any parent funded locally from ASPIRE education.
Aspire are trying to raise awareness about our FULLY FUNDED courses to parents and carers
in your area; as the government (ESFA - Education Skills Funding Agency) have provided
funding in your school's area. This is aimed to support parents and carers who are looking to
get back into work or change their career, by offering them an opportunity for them to gain
the necessary skills for free, for a school support job that fits in with their family.

Funding has been made available in your school's area for our next course, which starts on
21st October. We run these courses approximately every three weeks, as they have increased
in popularity. As the funding has been awarded by the ESFA, there are some eligibility
criteria that must be met for a fully funded place, which is listed on our website:
www.studysmartuk.online

These courses are designed to make it easy for parents/carers who are looking to gain the
necessary qualifications for a school support role, as the classes are run online, within school
hours and during term times. Allowing parents to fit the classes in with school drop offs and
collections..

Upon enrollment learners are asked to complete two short initial assessments online, in
English and Maths to determine which level they should start on. However, the funding
allows each learner to progress up to level 3, if they wish to.

The deadline to enrol for our next course is by the end of 15th October!
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http://www.studysmartuk.online/

